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HG2-17(1080) Breary LaneEast/Leeds Road.

This is an inappropriate development site.

Loss of green belt to green fields then to building sites is already happening in Bramhope!

Golden Acre Park will soon become deplete of the wild life flying and roaming in from the green

adjacent areas. Building 376 houses, a school and shop on 19.32 hectares could not mingle in with

conservation ideals of a Bramhope Conservation Area.

Water drainage on old marsh land would be problematic for the 4660. This road is already

overloaded with King Lane as a rat run in commuter rush times. Tail backs already exist at the

roundabout.

Access to the site using the A660 would be difficult for pedesÛians without suitable crossings which

would delay traffic more. Existing houses are already having difficulty gett¡ng onto the road.

Bramhope is a friendly community where older people want to stay. Any plans for their future
homing and welfare should be a high priority ln all future plans.

The Birches still do not have street lights nor is the snow cleared from their roads! How can this
proposed urban sprawl opposite them benefit from all the other inconveniences?

Anna Taylor.
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